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Newsletter  
7 February 2020 

 

Our P2B Value for this week is Find Your BRAVE   
 

These pupils modelled the value this week: 

Hasanali 1K, Phoebe 1T, Emrican 1To, Lois 2A,         

Marlon 2H, Martin 2T, Jahsener 3R, Mustafa 3G, Laura 3F, 

Angel 4F, Zack 4H, Zahra 4T, Erica 5K, Ismail 5H, 

Mohamed 5G, Myra 6L, Amaani 6B, Khalil 6T 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                   Attendance this week 

 

                                   1K 90.74%             2A 88.85%          3F 83.91%           4F 94.44%             5G 94.83%                6B 91.85% 
                                1T 94.00%         2H 95.93%         3G 94.80%           4H 98.67%             5H 98.46%         6L 94.62% 
                               1To 83.08%           2T 97.78%          3R 92.50%           4T 94.14%             5K 93.79%               6T 96.80% 

 

Well done to 2T and 4H for best attendance this week. 

                                            Overall attendance since September: 93.79%  

             
 

IMPORTANT UPDATE:  

Our email and text provider has changed to Scholarpack.  This will enable us to communicate with you more effectively. 

Please look out for messages from princeofwales@scholarpack .                                                                                                              

You may remove Parentmail app as we will no longer use this to communicate with you.  

Year 5 have been learning about saving and have all visited Metro Bank in Enfield Town. 

Some comments from our Year 5 pupils:  

We went into the vault where all the safes are kept.  

A kind lady called Michelle showed us around. 

We learnt about the job of a cashier.  

We calculated what 25 times 20p was and got it right! 

We all gained a certificate. 

Finally we said “Thank you,” to Michelle and all the staff.  

The children were able to talk and write about the importance of banking when back in class and could all use and 

explain banking words e.g. vault, accounts, credit cards. 

Overall, it was a unique learning experience for the children linking in with our PSHE unit of work this term on 'Money 

management.' 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every Minute Counts 

LATENESS  =  LOST LEARNING 

Be in the playground on time and ready to learn 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Zaprian 

 

Zapryan 2H brought his phonics 

book to assembly. He is improving 

his confidence in learning new 

sounds and blending these to read 

and write words. 

Chanel 6T, talked about the process of writing her version 

of Cinderella and writing for an audience. She read her 

story to a Year 2 pupil and she discussed tricky vocabulary 

with her younger partner. She modernised various aspects 

of the traditional tale – can you spot where? 

Dates for your Diary 2019/2020 
Safer Internet Day Tuesday 11th February 

Parent Forum including RSE policy feedback Wednesday 12th February  

February Half Term Monday 17th – Friday 21st February 

Back to School Monday 24th February 

3 day visit by Driemaster School teachers from the 

Netherlands - Erasmus Project 
Mon 24th to Wednesday 26th February 

Football League Thursday 27th February - 4pm at Prince of Wales 

Book Swap Shop Tuesday 3rd March 

Netball League Tuesday 3rd March 4.00pm and  4.30pm 

Book Day – theme tbc Thursday 5th March 

Sports Relief Charity Day Friday 13th March 

Football League Thursday 19th March - 4pm at Prince of Wales 

Netball League Tuesday 31st March 4.00pm and 4.30pm 

Easter Holidays Monday 6th April – Friday 17th April 

Back to School Monday 20th April 

May Bank Holiday No School Friday 8th May 

May Half Term Monday 25th – Friday 29th May 

Back to School Monday 1st June 

WWF Charity Day Friday 19th June 

Summer Holidays Wednesday 22nd July – Wednesday 2nd September 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nathan 1K and his family thought carefully about this week’s value and created this 

lovely poster. We agree with all these ideas; thank you for sharing them with us. 



 


